
 

A chairde,          16/09/2024 

 As part of the school’s ongoing pro-acƟve approach to Safeguarding and 
Child ProtecƟon, we are re-issuing all families with a reviewed copy of our 
‘InformaƟon for Parents/Guardians’ pamphlet highlighƟng the school’s 
procedures in relaƟon to Safeguarding and Child ProtecƟon. It is vitally 
important that you familiarise yourself with this pamphlet and keep it safe for 
future reference. This has also been added to the school website along with 
other key Safeguarding documentaƟon. The informaƟon on the website can be 
accessed on the following link;  

hƩps://www.stoliverplunkeƩsballyhegan.co.uk/parents/child-protecƟon/ 

A full and complete copy of the extended ‘Safeguarding and Child ProtecƟon’ 
policy is available upon request from the school office at any Ɵme.  

Go raibh maith agaibh,    

 

Safeguarding Team 

 

Safeguarding and Child ProtecƟon 


